
From:        Ramunas Valiokas <email address redacted>  

To:            Aarhus Compliance, Fiona Marshall,  

Cc:            <email addresses redacted>  
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Subject:     Re: ACCC/C/2013/98 (Lithuania) - comments from the Party concerned  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

 

Dear Fiona, 

 

thank you for the materials by the Party Concerned. As a brief reply, I would like to note, that while the 

Compliance Committee asked for listing the objections and comments by the Communicant throughout the EIA 

procedure, in the sent materials the Party Concerned lists correspondence by a group of natural persons 

including myself, Professor of geography and landscape of Vilnius University Paulius Kavaliauskas and others.  

At that time, this group of persons had a separate correspondence with the developer and the authorities, 

independently of the Communicant.  Myself, I became a member of the Communicant (Association Rudamina 

Community) only in January 2011, i.e. after the EIA procedure was concluded.  I was assigned to represent the 

Communicant even later, in May 2011. 

 

We would be happy to provide any other clarifications/materials upon request of the Committee. 

 

best regards, 

Ramunas Valiokas 


